Hazing Report

University of the Incarnate Word

Per Texas State law, the University of the Incarnate Word is required to publish
a report on an annual basis, updated as necessary, that documents
organizations disciplined for hazing or convicted for hazing on or off the
campus of the institution during the preceding three years. The information
included below is a summary of all reports and investigations conducted by
UIW, compiled by the Office of Student Advocacy and Accountability (OSAA).

Any personally recognizable information regarding specific students has been
removed in the summarization process to protect student identities as required
by the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, as amended (FERPA).

There have been no violations of the university hazing policy for the preceding
3 years

The Office of Advocacy and Accountability conducts training each year for
student leaders and athletic teams on the importance of detecting, reporting
and legal consequences of hazing.

OSAA and UIW Campus Partners participate in Hazing Week each year where
the UIW student body are able to learn more about the definition of hazing
and various ways to report hazing incidents.



